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SEPTEMBER 14, 1974 


Office of the White House Press Secretary 

NOTICE TO THE PRESS 

The President's m.eeting with Am.bassador Stanley R. Resor, 
Representative of the United States for Mutual and Balanced Force 
Reductions, provide s the President an opportunity to underline 
the im.portance he attaches to the MBFR negotiations, to review 
with the Am.bassador the status of the negotiations and give the 
Am.bassador guidance for the next round of talks. 

The nineteen nation MBFR talks reopen form.ally on Septem.ber 24. 
Am.bassador Resor and the U. S. delegation will depart for Vienna 
on Monday. This will be the fourth session (previous ones were 
October 30-Decem.ber 14, 1973; January 17 -April 11, 1974; and 
May 6-Ju1y 25, 1974). 
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